
 

To:  Mayor Brian Taylor, and Council Members 

Date:  March 13, 2019 

 

Re:  Path from 5th Street to 72 Ave Back Alley 
 

I wish to bring to your attention concerns I have regarding the path along the side of the 
proposed Whispers of Hope Community Kitchen that connects 5th Street to the back alley of 
the 72nd Avenue properties.  

This path has a steep, narrow slope, with a deep trench on the side closest to Nick’s Feed, 
which causes many slip and fall accidents.  There have been many times I have witnessed 
kids, with a spotter for traffic on 5th Street, speed down this slope on their bicycles to the 
roadway and others ride motorized scooters up and down the hill.    I expect there will be 
an increase in traffic, both foot and automobile, on the roadway below with the warming of 
the weather and intended opening of the Community Kitchen. 

I would like to ask the path be blocked off at both ends to decrease the risk of injury on the 
slope and to those using the roadway below. 

Thank you very much in advanced, 

 Sincerely, 

Dianna Darling  
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